
We will be hosting the 2nd Annual Lynx Warrior Games again this year. 
 The games are a fun filled event in which all of our middle school

students compete in three different areas. Think of this as a
combination of Ninja Warrior, Amazing Race and Jeopardy. For our high

school students, this is an awesome opportunity to earn leadership
experience and fun volunteer hours.

 

LYNX WARRIOR GAMES

Upcoming Events

FOR MORE VISIT: maeastpto.com

Sept 23, 2022

Contribute funds toward fundraiser goal of $9,000
Contribute to School-wide rewards
Contribute to Peak-wide reward

WITH EACH DONATION YOUR STUDENT WILL:

$25 donation = Custom 2022 Lynx Warrior Games Magnet
$50 donation = Student Breakaway MA Lanyard & Lunch with the Principals + Lynx Warrior Magnet
$150 donation = Commemorative Brick + Lynx Warrior Magnet, Lanyard & Lunch with the Principals
$500 donation = Backless Bench w/Plaque + Lynx Warrior, Magnet, Lanyard & Lunch with the Principals
$750 donation = Full Back Bench w/Plaque + Lynx Warrior Magnet, Lanyard & Lunch with the Principals

IN ADDITION, YOUR STUDENT WILL RECEIVE A PRIZE FOR EACH $ INCREMENT:

Monument Academy PTO is a 501 (c), Nonprofit Organization, and all donations
are tax deductible. A donation receipt can be made available upon request.

 
Thank you for your considered donation and continued support for the

Monument Academy EAST PTO & MA Students!

WHAT IS IT FOR?

WHAT DO THEY GET?

WHY ARE THE LYNX WARRIOR
GAMES HELD?

Currently this is the only major fundraiser that the PTO
sponsors and we would love to see both middle and high
school family support us as we support teachers across

the secondary school. 
 

Every year we have one major fundraiser to support our
six teacher/staff lunches and $150 gifts to all teachers, that

we spread out over multiple events throughout the year .

IS IT FOR MIDDLE SCHOOL
OR HIGH SCHOOL? 
This event is for Middle Schoolers to
participate & High School Sophomores to
gain leadership experience and gain
volunteer hours.  The rest of high school
will have classes as usual.
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We still need about 12
volunteers to make

this event run
smoothly.  

 
We would appreciate

you participation!  This
can be logged toward

family volunteer hours!
 

HOW TO VOLUNTEER

How to Donate & Volunteer

FOR MORE VISIT: maeastpto.com

Monument Academy PTO is a 501 (c), Nonprofit Organization, and all donations
are tax deductible. A donation receipt can be made available upon request.

 
Thank you for your considered donation and continued support for the

Monument Academy EAST PTO & MA Students!
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TO DONATE & EARN PRIZES

Click to sign up to volunteer through 

Sign Up Genius
or

Click to sign up through the 

MA Volunteer
Portal
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SIGN UP FOR
AMAZON
SMILE...

In Case You Missed It... 
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SIGN UP FOR
KING SOOPERS

REWARD PROGRAM 

An easy way to
support the PTO

while shopping.  At
no cost to you!   

 
You can also click

HERE to go to non-
profit information.

Another easy way to
support the PTO

while shopping.  At
no cost to you!   

 
Log in to your

account and follow
the instructions on

this page. 

PROMOTE YOUR BUSINESS!

The PTO does lunches throughout the year
for the Teachers.  Promote your business by
sponsoring a Teacher Lunch!  Your business
information will go out on all of our social
media platforms and a sign will be put up

during the lunch.  It is $250 per lunch.
 

Contact Tanja at
maeastptopresident@gmail.com



Connect With Us!
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We would love to hear from you.  Please don't
hesitate to let us know your questions, ideas,
frustrations, or anything else on your mind. 

 While we may not be able to resolve
everything, we will listen and see if we can help! 

@MAEastPTO

President: Tanja Curtis - maeastptopresident@gmail.com
President-Elect: Stephanie Warner - maeastptopresidentelect@gmail.com
Vice-President: Melody Pautzke - maeastptovicepresident@gmail.com
Treasurer:  Amy Saber - maeastptotreasurer@gmail.com
Secretary:  Tiffany Blecha - maeastptosecretary@gmail.com
Spiritwear: Brianna Bruce - maeastptospiritwear@gmail.com
Hospitality:  Abby Shearer - maeastptohospitality@gmail.com 

Check us out at 

maeastpto.com
for Spiritwear orders, PTO updates,

donation information and more!
 

The Monument Academy East Spiritwear Store has items that your student can wear
everyday or on Spiritwear days.  If you missed the order window, please click HERE
and check and see if we have some in stock that could be delivered quickly.  If you

have Spiritwear questions, please email: maeastptospiritwear@gmail.com 


